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RESCISSION OF COVERAGE UNDER WATER QUALITY ORDER 2003-0003-DWQ, 
STATEWIDE GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS FOR DISCHARGES 
TO LAND WITH A LOW THREAT TO WATER QUALITY, MOUNTAIN HOUSE 
COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT 
IMPROVEMENT PROJECT, SAN JOAQUIN COUNTY

On 22 November 2019, the Executive Officer of the Central Valley Regional Water 
Quality Control Board (Central Valley Water Board) issued a Notice of Applicability 
granting coverage under the State Water Resources Control Board’s Statewide General 
Waste Discharge Requirements for Discharges to Land with a Low Threat to Water 
Quality (General Order; 2003-0003-DWQ) to the Mountain House Community Services 
District for a dewatering project. 

The Central Valley Water Board received a Notice of Termination, dated 24 February 
2022, stating that the project is complete and discharges to land have ceased. Based 
on that information, coverage under Order 2003-0003-DWQ-0204 is hereby rescinded. 

If you have any questions, please contact Scott Armstrong at 
sarmstrong@waterboards.ca.gov. 

--original signed by John Baum--

for Patrick Pulupa 
Executive Officer

cc:  San Joaquin County Environmental Health Department, Stockton 
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